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Superintendent Prentiss,

Good afternoon.

Section 34-205 of the Illinois School Code provides as follows:

 Sec. 34-205. Educational facility standards.
(a) By January 1, 2012, the district shall publish space

utilization standards on the district's website. The standards
shall include the following:

(1) the method by which design capacity is

    

calculated, including consideration of the requirements of
elementary and secondary programs, shared campuses, after
school programming, the facility needs, grade and age
ranges of the attending students, and use of school
buildings by governmental agencies and community
organizations;

(2) the method to determine efficient use of a school
    building based upon educational program design capacity;

(3) the rate of utilization; and
(4) the standards for overcrowding and

    underutilization.

Please provide the location on the District #86 website where I can read (1) "the method to
determine efficient use of a school building" and (2) "the standards for overcrowding and
underutilization."

Thank you,

Alan Hruby
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